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MEMORANDUM
TO: Mayor and Council
FROM: Rhoda Mae Kerr, Fire Chief ‘%"L/(—
DATE: October 17, 2017

SUBJECT:  Postponement Request — Adopting the 2015 International Fire Code and
related Local Amendments

Staff is requesting a postponement of the following item from the November 2, 2017 City
Council meeting to the November 9, 2017 City Council meeting:

Conduct a public hearing and consider an ordinance adopting the 2015 International Fire
Code, and related local amendments.

The International Fire Code provides statewide minimum requirements for life safety and
property protection from the hazards of fire, explosion or dangerous conditions in new
and existing buildings, structures and premises and provides safety to fire fighters and
emergency responders during emergency operations.

Staff requests a postponement of this item to consult further with stakeholders.



